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Our value this term is: Honesty 
 

             June 6th 2024  

Oak  100%   

Chestnut    88.7%    

Beech    93.3% 

Sycamore    95.8% 

Willow     71.8% 

Weekly Attendance 

Our aim is to have our weekly attendance above 97% in line with the Local Authority’s          
expectation. This week, our whole school attendance was 89.3%  

Well done to Oak class this week for getting 100% attendance and for being supportive and     
making sure your children are in school every day. Please be reminded that holidays during term 
time will not be authorised and you will incur a fine from the Local Authority. 

Please remember to report a child’s absence before 9.30 a.m. ideally before the start of school by 
either phoning the school on 01594 833232 or emailing  

admin@ellwood.gloucs.sch.uk 

Thank you.  

 

 

Reminder—Hallie’s Heroes 

We will be supporting Hallie’s Heroes on Monday 15th July and        
inviting all children to dress as a superhero for the day! 

We will be ending the day with a cake sale for which we would be    
really grateful of cake donations on the day. 

Thank you! 

 

 

 

 



Chestnut class—outdoor area  

Chestnut class are very lucky to have had a new shelter in their outdoor area. This will allow 
them to use the space throughout the year. They have already started to use the space for 
small group activities.  

 

Thank you to the governors and staff who have worked hard to make this possible and thank 
you to Miss Hek and Mrs Williams, for preparing the area and adding additional resources for 
the children to come back to after half term. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Concerns—carpark 

A parent has raised a concern that children are playing before school in or near the disabled 
bays at the bottom of the carpark. If cars are trying to use and park in these bays, please can 
you ensure your child is being supervised and moved out of the way accordingly. 

 

Thank you for your understanding.  

 

 

 

 

Chestnut/Beech class 

At the end of last half term, Chestnut and Beech celebrated their hard work learning about the 
great fire of London by burning some replica houses. This was a great chance for them to share 
their learning with the rest of the school, including how and why the fire started, why it is 
spread so quickly and the changes that were made from this significant event. Mrs Aston also 
gave a super fire safety talk.  



Out of school achievements 

“Joseph started fishing lessons last Wednesday 29th May after he has shown a lot of  interest 
in it,  he is absolutely delighted to be enjoying this and managed to catch lots of fish on his 
first lesson, here’s a few pictures he’s also been again tonight with his dad and grandad and 
caught so many more.”  

- Thank you to Joseph’s mum for sharing this with us. A lovely achievement! 

 

 



 



Willow—Year 5 

Willow Year 5’s were learning all about Bluetooth and how a signal can become corrupt/
intercepted when travelling over great distances.  

They were recreating this on the playground.  



 



Diary Dates 

JUNE 

Tuesday 4th June - 

Friday 7th June   - Year 4 multiplication check 

 

Monday 10th June  - Phonics screening check 

 

Thursday 13th June  - New intake meeting 17:30pm (EYFS) 

 

Friday 14th June   - Sponsored bounce (raising funds for a covered    
       outdoor area for Forest Adventures). 

 

Wednesday 26th June  - Year 5 Dean Academy taster day 

 

JULY 

Monday 1st July    - Year 4 trip to Viney Hill 

 

Thursday 4th July  - EYFS Cattle Country trip 

 

Friday 5th July   - Rags2riches clothes collection 

 

Tuesday 9th July   - Sports day 

 

Friday 12th July    - Transition day in school 

 

Monday 15th July   - Hallie’s Heroes - Dress up as a superhero and cake 
       sale 

      - Super learning week 

 


